
This event complies with AdvaMed and PhRMA guidelines. Attendance is limited to eyecare professionals.
Accordingly, we appreciate your support in not bringing a spouse or guest to this program. Healthcare

professionals licensed in Minnesota and Vermont may not attend this event due to their respective state laws and
regulations that restrict the provision of meals to healthcare professionals. The value of refreshments and meals will

be reported in compliance with the Physician Payments Sunshine Act and any applicable state laws.
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An Evening with Bausch + Lomb

We are pleased to invite you to attend a

Innovation Review and Reception
Friday, November 10, 2017, 6:30pm - 9:30pm

Westin New Orleans Canal Place, Magnolia Ballroom

100 Rue Iberville, New Orleans, LA

B Y I N V I T A T I O N O N LY

Please join us as we proudly share and celebrate past and present innovations in the field of 
ophthalmic surgery and eye health. For this Fall 2017 reception, we have prepared a special 
display that covers the evolution of our phacoemulsification technologies over the past few 

decades. Attendees will also learn more about the company’s 164 year history, and the science 
behind many of our other current eye care products, while mingling with members of our 

technical and senior leadership teams responsible for our Surgical, Pharmaceutical, Consumer, 
and Vision Care product portfolios.

A selection of wines, hors d’oeuvres and other beverages will be served throughout the evening.

Please register now for this specialty invitation-only event.  Space is limited. 
To register online:  Click    here   and follow the simple instructions.

To register via email, please send an email with your full name, affiliation, city, and state to 
melanie.horaney@bausch.com. If you have questions, please call Melanie Horaney at 813-866-2443 

or email melanie.horaney@bausch.com.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EWBL_NO17
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